
Upcoming dates for 

your diary 

14th May—Grounds Morning 

16th May—Y1 and Y2 Alice In 

Wonderland dressing up day. 

17—19 May—Y6 Butlin’s     

Residential 

22nd May—YR visit to        

Tattershall Farm Park 

26th May—last day of Term 5 

5th June—start of Term 6 

5th June- Y3 and Y4 visit to 

Jorvik Centre. 

17th July—Y6 Leaver’s Party 

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

12th May 2017 

Dear Parents, 

   Each morning this week has begun with the smell of warm toast! The 

Year 6 were treated to breakfast before completing their SAT testing 

this week.  We are really proud of their determination and mature        

attitude to these tests;  another milestone in their lives passed.  Carbon 

Ambassadors are busy preparing for the Lincolnshire Show and it has 

been great having Mrs Mellor back with her green fingers and wonderful 

guidance for the children and staff on growing vegetables and plants.  

Seedlings have popped up now so we are ready to plant outside after our 

grounds morning on Sunday.   

Inspire, Explore, Nurture, Succeed 

Reminders: 

Reception—Please could you save us some clean, empty food packets, pots, 

bottles etc. for junk modelling. 

Years 1 and 2—Alice in Wonderland Dressing Up day on Tuesday. 

Years 3 and 4—no special notices this week. 

Year 5—Tuesday 16th May: if any parents/grandparents that can knit 

would like to come and help us start our knitting project between 1pm and 

2pm we would be most appreciative. 

Year 6—Well done Y6 with SAT testing! Thanks parents for your support. 

THE BIG FISH! 

Thank you for all your loose change. The total    

collected was £ 32 

Enough to sponsor a pond and fish for a whole  

village! 

Arrangements for Gates and Signing In at school. 

In line with our commitment to safeguarding children, gates to the school premises will be opened at 

8.25am. Staff will be present on the playground from 8.35am. Please make sure your child does not  

arrive unaccompanied before this time.  

Gates will be locked from 3.40pm for the duration of after school clubs. Your child will be  

released from the front side gate by club leaders at the end of the club. 

Friday Read—could all parents/carers attending Friday Read come through the Office and sign in. 

Please remember to sign out as well. 

Friday Assembly—please remember to sign out at the Office after Assembly and go through the gates 

to the playground. 

Film Club. 

There will be no Film 

Club on Wednesday 

17th May as Miss    

Ladley is on a course. 

BUTLIN’S NOTICE 

Please can everybody going to 

Butlin’s add 2 towels to their 

packing list. 



Grounds Morning 

We are planning a grounds morning on  Sunday 14th May to prepare for the Summer planting and to 

clear access to the pond area. We will be here   between 10am and noon. Please come along just for an 

hour if you can. There will be bacon sandwiches provided! 

 

Sports Corner 
Great team work was shown at the Y5/Y6 Rounder’s tournament last Friday. Although they 

weren’t placed, the team showed excellent sportsmanship throughout the afternoon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done          

  

         Team Heckington!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the Y3 and Y4 tennis tournament on Thursday the novice team played brilliantly to gain 4th 

place out of 16 teams. 

Thank you for all of the bottle tops we have received so far.  

Carbon Ambassadors would still like people to collect plastic bottle tops and any packaging with the 

British flag Logo, Red Tractor Logo or giving money back to the farmer information on please. 

We would also like to collect large plastic bottles, egg cartons and clean and dry plastic milk bottles 

in order to carry out some planting. Please send any of your donations to the school office. 

Remember to enter the recycling art competition, closing 

date 23rd May 

Thank you. 


